
The prizes are as follows:
BEST OVERALL DISPLAY................. $100

MOST ORIGINAL............................... $50

MOST CREATIVE............................... $50

MOST TRADITIONAL........................ $50

www.grotonelectric.org

The rules of the contest are simple:

1)	 Sign up as a participant (must be a 
Groton Electric Light customer and all  
we need is your name, phone number 
and address)

2)	 Decorate your home with as many lights 
as you wish (no minimum, no maximum)

3)	 Keep your display lit through the month 
of December

4)	 Judges will make their final 
determination the week between 
Christmas and New Year’s.

5)	 Prizes will be awarded as a credit on 
your January 31, 2018 bill and winners  
will have their pictures included in the 
February 1, 2018 newsletter

6)	 Most importantly, have fun and be 
creative

The Groton Electric Light Department 
Commissioners will judge the competition  
and their decisions will be final.

If you would like to participate or if you have 
questions about the contest, please contact  
Tammi via email at tlemire@grotonelectric.org 
or by phone at 978-448-1150.

The GELD commissioners hope this will be a fun 
and friendly competition. Good Luck to all!

Let There Be Lightthe

challenge II

The Groton Electric Light Department is sponsoring a holiday 
lighting contest between December 1 and December 31, 2017.


